Meeting of the Impulse project national coordinators
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A meeting of the IMPULSE project national coordinators was held in Gévle, Kingdom of Sweden on
16-17 January 2019. On behalf of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs was
Mrs. Slobodanka Klju€anin, Impulse Project national coordinator for Federation of Bosnia and
Herzegovina.

At the beginning of this two-day meeting, a new Director for International Cooperation Mr. Anders Sandin
presented himself and addressed all attendees. After the introductory speech, participants were working on
harmonization of activities, regarding that project was prolonged till the end of 2019. The meeting was
also used for suggestions for improvement, harmonization of the working plan, and discussion on other
topics related to further project implementation. Project coordinators also briefly introduced current
activities, initiatives and projects within each agency to their colleagues from the region.

A meeting of the Impulse project coordinators also served as a preparation for the joint meeting of all
directors of agencies for cartography and cadastre of Western Balkan region with the Lantméteriet
Director, which will be held on April 2019in Skopje, Macedonia.
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